PEMBROKE

A PRIORY ACADEMY

19 April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
Change to the schoot day at The Priory Pembroke Academy

As you may have read in the national news, the government is expecting all schools to operate a 32.5
hour week from September 2023. The Department for Education (DfE) will measure these hours through
a school’s start and finish times.

As a result, we will shortly be making a minor adjustment to the school day here at The Priory Pembroke
Academy.

From the start of the new academic year in September 2023, our school day for all year groups will be as
follows:

Start time: 8.35 am

Finish time: 3.05 pm

Our new times will ensure pupils are attending school for the required hours per day, and wili also allow
us to meet the government expectations.

We appreciate that these new arrangements may also lead to slight changes in your own family lives,
which is why we are giving you as much notice as possible. We are contacting all our other stakeholders,
too, to make sure that the new structure runs smoothly from day one in September.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact us through the academy’s email address at
pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.
Yours sincerely

<

Mr S Evans
Headteacher

Headteacher: Mt S Svans

The Priory Pembroke Academy, Crolt Lane, Chery Willingham, lincoln tN3 4)P

Tel: 1522 751040 Email: genemienquiies@priorypembroka co.uk www.priorypembroke.co.uk

R . . . e . . . . . s " THE
Tha Pacry Pemirobe Academy i pur of The Prory Fedanton of Acodemies Tust Fur hether inforeotion pleose conlogt PRIORY

in (P 2PV Telephone: D522 380977 FEDERATION
st

lo 145057 OF ACADEMER



